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Westly, Austin

From: Arthur Dover <arthur.dover@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 6, 2024 4:53 PM
To: City Council; editorial@santacruzsentinel.com
Subject: No, they have a much better way to raise cash!

It's perpetrated on careful drivers by a hidden “No right turn 10 am, etc.", at Clares St. from 41st Ave 
westbound: 
There is a sign stating the restriction up a phone pole on the right, far from where a safe driver would look 
before turning, not at eye level nor in front of the driver, where the automatic camera snaps a photo of 
driver and license plate. This cost us $230 in an outrageous trap for those who otherwise make a 
perfectly legal and safe right turn. We know that many others have suffered this indignity and don’t have 
the time or energy to fight it. 
 
ARTHUR DOVER, WATSONVILLE 


